
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

JUNE NEWSLETTER 2018 
Dear Parents, 
 
Firstly, I would like to wish all the students good luck for the show this weekend. A huge thank you to everyone who has 
volunteered to help out.  I know you will all be fantastic! 
 
This half term begins on Monday 4th June and will end on Saturday 21st July.  Along with this newsletter, you will find your 
invoice for this half term. Please make sure your payment is made by Saturday 9th June by phoning the office with your 
debit or credit card details after 4pm, Monday to Thursday, or on Saturday between 9.30am and 3.30pm. Please note that the 
office will be closed from Thursday 24th May - Sunday 3rd June. Thank you. 
 
NEXT YEAR’S SHOW DATES 
 
The Aviv Dance Annual Show 2019 will be held for the 16th year at the Radlett Centre on 24th/25th/26th May.  We will have our 
technical rehearsal on Friday 24th May, our dress run and first evening show on Saturday 25th, and matinee and evening 
performances on Sunday 26th May.  Every student in both Harpenden and Watford Schools aged 5+ takes part in the shows so 
please put these dates in your diaries. Rehearsals will begin in February during usual class time.  
 
2-DAY SUMMER SCHOOL 2018 
 
Thursday 26th - Friday 27th July 
@ Watford Boys Grammar School 
10.15am-4.30pm 
For boys and girls aged 8-18! 
 
I am very excited to announce that the Aviv 2-day Summer School is back!! Last year’s summer school was a huge success and 
this year the teacher line up is bigger and better than ever! 
 
Students will be taught by some of the best guest teachers in the dance industry.  Previous guest teacher line-ups have 
included dancers who have performed on “Got To Dance”, with the famous ZooNation Dance Company (“Into The Hoods”, 
“Some Like It Hip-Hop”), and alongside many commercial Pop, Hip-Hop and RnB artists! 
 
The course will include workshops and classes in disciplines such as Hip-Hop, Popping, Locking, Waving, House, Commercial, 
Contemporary, Lyrical, Urban Stomp, Breaking, Composition and Improvisation. 
 
This incredible 2-day course is just £85!! But…book by Saturday 9th June and SAVE £10!! 
 
To book please call the office on 01923 250000. Please note that there are limited spaces so book early to avoid 
disappointment. 
 
Keep an eye out on Instagram, Twitter and Facebook for exciting teacher announcements! 
 
KIDS DANCE PARTIES AT AVIV! 
 
Stuck for birthday party ideas?  Want to do something different and hassle free?  Why not have a Kids Dance Party at Aviv! 
 
This fun packed afternoon includes party games, dance exercises to your child’s favourite pop songs and a funky routine 
choreographed especially for your party!  Suitable for boys and girls, this is a party that will stand out from the rest. 
 
If you are interested in booking a party or would like to enquire, please contact us on 01923 250000 or at 
info@avivdance.com.  Please note that our availability is limited so book early to avoid disappointment. 
 
PRIVACY POLICY 
 
Please note our updated privacy policy is available to view at avivdance.com. 
 
DON’T FORGET TO “LIKE” OUR AVIV DANCE STUDIOS FACEBOOK PAGE AND FOLLOW @AVIVDANCE ON TWITTER 
FOR THE LATEST NEWS AND UPDATES! 
 
Thank you for your attention to this newsletter and for your continued support of Aviv Dance Studios.   
 
Many thanks, 
 
Fay J 
Principal/Director 

TERM DATES: 
This term ends on Saturday 21st July 

The new term begins on Monday 10th September 


